

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 23rd July 2021

Yr 5 Leavers

As they leave us today we wish all our Yr 5s good health and happiness in the future. We look forward to hearing about their progress and adventures in years to come.

We wish everyone a happy summer holiday and hope you all stay well.

School re-opens to children on Tuesday 7^{th} September and we look forward to seeing you then.

Our first Stars' Assembly will be on Friday 10th September at 3pm.

St Nicholas' Awards

Elijah - Yr 1 Nancy - Yr 1

Charlie – Reception Penelope - Reception

